
Labcon  awarded  $59.3  million  to  increase  pipette
production
Oct. 25, 2021—Labcon North America, a wholly owned subsidiary of Helena Laboratories, has announced a $59.3
million contract award from the U.S. Department of Defense in coordination with the U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services.

Labcon will increase its production capacity from 100 million to 236 million pipette tips per month; monthly tube
production will increase from 27 million to approximately 58 million by October 2025.

The  effort  was  funded  through  the  American  Rescue  Plan  Act  to  enable  and  support  domestic  industrial  base
expansion for critical medical resources.
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